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Objection
Thanks

Gerry Oxford
Tree and Landscape Officer

Telephone: INGzG

From: Nancy Mayo
Sent: 03 November 2014 09:46
To: Oxford, Gerry

Oxford, Gerry

03 November 2014 12:29

Planning

FW: TPO application: 2014/6425/T

Subject: TPO application: 2014/6425/T

Dear Mr. Oxford,

| should like to object to the application to remove the TPO so that this important lime tree can be felled.

The junction of Frognal Lane and Finchley Road is an area which is prone to flooding, and the trees here are
important for soaking up excess water run-off. Lime trees are some of the best at filtering vehicle particulates

and are much needed in this heavily polluted area.

The lime in the front garden of 3 Frognal forms an important contribution to the street scene. It is highly likely
that other factors are implicated in the movement in the neighbour’s property and this should naturally be
investigated prior to taking any decision to potentially rescind the TPO.

Kind regards,

Nancy Mayo
12A Hollycroft Avenue
NW3 7QL



